## **Antoinette Pancaro**

From:

Spring, Dan <springd@stifel.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 3:36 PM

To:

Antoinette Pancaro

Subject:

re: BOF meeting

Importance:

High

2010 SEP 18 P 3: 43

TOWN CLERKS OFFICE MORTH STONINGTON CT

Good Afternoon, The BOF meeting posted for September 19<sup>th</sup>, 2018 is cancelled due to board member conflicts and potential lack of a quorum. Please post the cancellation and forward to all BOF members. Thank You, Dan Spring

Daniel S. Spring, AAMS® First Vice President/Investments Branch Manager Stifel 125 Eugene O'Neill Dr Suite 310 New London, CT 06320 (860) 440-3373 Phone (800) 297-5508 Toll Free (860) 440-3468 Fax

Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.